September 18, 1963

The Honorable Hayim Zohar Consulate General of Israel 11 East 70th Street New York City

My Dear Mr. Zohar:

Please accept my sincerest thanks, in which Mrs. Lamm and the children join me, for your kind and thoughtful gift and your generous sentiments on the eve of this new year.

May G-d grant that this year be for you and your family one of health, happiness, and success, and for the State of Israel and all our people thrughhout the world one of peace, greater dedication to Torah, and serenity.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff